Crossett City Council met in special session February 28, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library.

Present: 	Mayor Crystal Marshall, Clerk Treasurer Clark Terrell 

Councilmembers:	Cary Carter, Kerstin Mondragon, Chris Gill, Sheila Phillips, James Knight and CT Foster

Absent:	City Attorney James Hamilton


Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for December 2021 and January 2022. 

Mayor Marshall updated the council on new rulings for American Relief Act Covid funds.  She stated that these funds can be spent for almost all governmental expense.  They cannot be used to pay off debt or obtain new financing.  She added that these are federal funds and will be audited.  The bookkeeping requirements will be strict and closely watched.

Mayor Marshall then opened the floor to questions or comments from the council.

Councilwoman Mondragon questioned the revenues received in the court cost fund.  It was a reimbursement from county for 4th quarter 2021 billing.  Councilman Carter asked for explanation on building maintenance at the City Auditorium.  This was for LED lighting.  Labor was donated and supplies were sold to city at cost.  Councilman Gill asked if there was any information on increase for landfill expense.  No notification has been received.

Crossett Water Commission presented the December 31, 2021 audit report.  Representatives from the commission will be present at next council meeting to discuss and answer questions.

With no other discussion, motion by Councilman Knight, seconded by Councilwoman Phillips to adjourn the finance meeting.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Meeting was adjourned.



_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


